
Minutes of Unit 206 Meeting March 28, 2023 

In attendance – Richard Spangler, John Felker, Margie Moses, Sue Shramko, Jan Alexander, Bruce 

Antman, Jim LaFevor, Iris Abelson 

1. Reading of the February 28, 2023 Minutes was waived. The Minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

2. Myra Tatum, Treasurer, reported the net proceeds from the Sectional Tournament currently stands 
at $1,800. However, not all expenses have been submitted so this total could be reduced. Iris 
Abelson has now agreed to be the Registered Agent. Total members paying annual dues currently 
stands at 99. An Assistant Treasurer position was discussed.  
 

3. Myra Reneau, Club Manager, will register with ACBL all upcoming Special Games that award extra 
points. She and Myra Tatum will coordinate the setting up of VACB deposits. 

 
4. Ann Keown has resigned as Membership Chair. In the meantime, Margie Moses will contact lapsed 

members found on the monthly Unit Report provided by ACBL. 
 

5. Richard Spangler, Tournament Chair, polled members for suggestions to make the next tournament 
even more successful than this one. All agreed little could be done to improve the success as 
feedback from all attendees was very positive. Richard will contact ACBL to find a date for another 
tournament this Fall.  

 
6. Results from the survey of calls made to members who haven’t been playing at the CBC in some 

time did not produce any real suggestions. A lot of phone numbers had been disconnected and 
some had moved out of the area.  To encourage new players to play at the bridge center, a Tuesday 
morning game for members with less than 50 MP was suggested to begin May 1 at the end of Mike 
Holmes lessons. Attendees of the Saturday morning lessons beginning April 1 will be asked to 
complete the contact information form so they may be contacted directly regarding this possible 
game. Michael Holmes will be asked to make his students aware of the Saturday lesson schedule.  

 

7. Richard will get with Tyler to see if it’s possible to connect the computer to the TV screen. 
 

8. Good and Welfare – Bert Shramko will be recognized for his outstanding contribution to the 
success of the March Sectional Tournament. Coordinating the food and cleanup for this many folks 
is no easy task and he gets an A+ for the job he did. Congratulations Bert. 

 

9. Next Board Meeting scheduled for May 2, 2023 


